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SECTION 6 

Response to Letters from Attorneys  
 

As was noted in Section 4, Response to Public 
Comments, letters were received from three 
attorneys.  Two of the attorneys represent 
interested parties with land ownership along the 
I-25 corridor, and the third represents a 
neighborhood near the corridor.  The entities 
represented by these attorneys are: 

• Furniture Row, LLC, a firm operating 
businesses currently accessed from I-25 via 
the Corporate Drive exit (exit 148B), 
represented by the law firm of Kloepfer & 
Gorrell, PC.   

• Picolan, Inc., owning the 1,200-acre 
Northgate Corporate Village development 
area in the vicinity of the proposed Powers 
Boulevard connection with I-25 (south of exit 
156), represented by the law firm of Hogan & 
Hartson, LLP. 

• The Old North End Neighborhood, a 
residential area east of I-25, north from 

Uintah Street (I-25 exit 142) to approximately 
Madison Street, represented by the law firm 
of Merrill, Anderson, King & Harris, LLC. 

These three letters are generally longer and more 
complex than most comments submitted by the 
general public.  In the extreme, the letter from the 
Old North End Neighborhood was 36 pages long 
and accompanied by approximately 650 pages of 
attachments.   

In this section, The FHWA response to these three 
letters from attorneys is structured as it was in 
Section 4, Response to Agency Comments.  That 
is, the verbatim comments can be read at left, and 
responses to the comments are provided at right.  
Some pages of the submittal have been repeated, 
and labeled as repeated pages, where necessary to 
demonstrate the correspondence between the 
comment and the response.

 

 




